On December 13th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following questions regarding Board Item PM1 - Project Modifications for Bak Middle School of the Arts:

Question:  How was this not foreseen before the ed specs came through?

Response:  This is not a typical middle school, in fact it is our only middle school of the arts, and the auditorium was not part of the original project. It is not completely surprising that this unique space for this unique school could be missed when developing the educational specification.  The school reviewed and approved the educational specification before it was presented to the Board for approval, but it was simply an oversight by everyone that prepared and reviewed the document.

Question:  Why is this considered an outside agency?

Response:  The report is being revised to indicate that the cause was "School District Requested".
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